
To whom it concerns, 
  

I am saddened beyond words at the destruction 
that is going on everyday to extensive forests 
where Orangutans and other wildlife live , they 
are being destroyed to make way for palm 
plantations (producing palm oil, which is widely 
available in 40% of products for sale in our 
supermarkets etc, in things like chocolate, baked 
goods, personal care products etc etc. Problem is 
they could be labelled 'vegetable oil' or other , 
therefore there is no way of knowing what 
products to avoid. 
  

We need to see what we are buying/supporting 
so that we can make informed  choices 
and hopefully put a stop to palm oil being 
imported and eventually the palm oil companies 
will realise there is no market for the oil 
anymore. 
  

I fully support a bill for labelling products that 
contain palm oil. 
  
  

I do not want to appear to give evidence before a 
senate committee 
  
  

Thanks for your Time 
   

 

Tammy Rice 


